
BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MEETING, Regular Meeting 

Town of Woodstock, Town Hall, Selectmen’s Conference Room, Monday, May 2, 2022, 4:30 p.m. 

 

1.  CALL TO ORDER:  Karen Fitzpatrick called the meeting to order at 4:30 P.M. 

 

2.   ATTENDANCE:  Karen Fitzpatrick, Crystal Adams, Diane Converse, Patricia Papini 

  Excused:  Glenn Converse 

 

3.   APPROVE MINUTES of the APRIL 4, 2022, Regular Meeting: C. Adams/D. Converse 

 

4.   TREASURER’S REPORT: $600.00 is still available, plus Special Revenue Account $1,238.02:  K. 

   Fitzpatrick/P. Papini 

 

5. UPDATE ON DAFFODIL PROJECT:  C. Adams reported thar flower purchases will be made in the 

fall and that some of the daffodils in the ground will need to be split. 

 

6.  UPDATE on SOUTH COMMON SIGN:  K.  Fitzpatrick will work with J. Navarro to measure and 

mark a proposed area for the sign.  G. White had informed a committee member that the South 

Woodstock Common is not part of the Historic District of Woodstock Hill.  The proposal will have 

to go to the BOARD OF SELECTMEN for approval. 

 

7. NEW IDEAS:  Plants for the planters:  C. Adams motioned to approve up to $250.00 for flowers to 

be placed in the planters at the Town Hall.  Approved: K. Fitzpatrick/P. Papini 

 

8.  CORRESPONDENCE and ANNOUNCEMENTS:  C. Adams reported that Charlene Perkins Cutler will 

donate plants to the committee. 

              The next BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MEETING is scheduled for Monday, August 8, 2022, 4:30.                                                   

9.   ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting adjourned, 4:52 P.M., K Fitzpatrick/P. Papini 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Patricia A. Papini, Clerk 

 

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 



        

 

  

        


